
 

12 January 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 

The closing date for nominations for our Parent Governor vacancy has passed and the Governors 
were delighted that we received SIX nominations for this position. There is only ONE vacancy 
currently available however, so a secret ballot must now take place. The candidate receiving the 
highest number of votes will secure the role of Parent Governor for a four-year term of office. 

• Every parent or carer with a child attending Carrington School is entitled to one vote 
(regardless of the number of children they have in school) 

• Each candidate has provided a short Supporting Statement, which can be read on 
the Electronic Voting Form 

• Please remember that you are voting for the person that you consider has the skills and 
experience to undertake the role successfully – it does not matter if you do not personally 
know the candidate whom you consider would be right for the role 

• This needs to be done by midday on Friday 19 January 2024 

Any queries should be addressed to the Clerk to the Governors by email. 
 
Read the Candidate’s Supporting Statements and place your VOTE on the Electronic Voting 
Form HERE 
 
Thank you for your time! 
 
Best wishes 
 
Miss K Oakley 
Headteacher 
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